
Dear Year 6 Learners, 

 

Welcome to Secondary! 

I remember when I was in Year 6 and feeling both excited and 

nervous about moving up to Year 7. I didn’t need to worry 

though, because Secondary is lots of fun! 

 

We get to do Community Links, which is where we go out to 

different shops with our teachers, and practise talking to and 

asking questions to members of shop staff. We also get to 

practise our maths skills sometimes when we go to 

supermarkets, as we can bring some money from home to buy 

things. We need to make sure we have enough money before 

going to pay, and if we will get any change. This has helped me 

to be more confident in shops, and with money. 

 

In Secondary, all our classes are named after types of trees. 

The classes I have been in are Ash, Bay and Maple. 

Everyone is very friendly and will always help you if you need 

it. The teachers are all really kind and understand that moving 

to secondary can be a bit tricky to get used to. You can always 

talk to them if you have any problems at all. 

 

I have also made lots of new friends, including learners who 

are older than me. 

 

So you see, there really is nothing to worry about. I love being 

in Secondary, and I hope you will too!  

 

Love from Daniel Flannigan 

Maple Class 


